
Grantee: State of New Jersey
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Date Update: Q1 - Ending March 31st, 2022

A. Contractor Name B. DUNS Number C. Procured by
D. Contract 

Execution Date

E. Contract End 

Date

F. Total Contract 

Amount

G. Amount of 

CDBG-DR
H. Brief Description of Contract

Berger Hill JV 43881093 DPMC 2/23/2022 12/31/2022 $644,149.00 $644,149.00 WO13 Amendment 1

Underground Utilities Corporation

826437725 NJDEP 1/11/2022 6/15/2022 $151,537.37 $151,537.37

(G015C) This change order is for new construction associated with a redesign of the project in the intersection of 

Hudson St and 14th St.  The redesign was a result of an unanticipated county storm water pipe that could not be 

relocated.

Underground Utilities Corporation 826437725 NJDEP 1/3/2022 6/15/2022 $77,237.50 $77,237.50 (G017C) This change order is an extension of multiple contract line items resulting from additional work required due to 

Underground Utilities Corporation 826437725 NJDEP 1/20/2022 6/15/2022 $35,250.39 $35,250.39
(G018C) This change order includes the installation of a temporary riser and subsequent installation of permanent 

manhole.
Underground Utilities Corporation

826437725 NJDEP 1/4/2022 6/15/2022 $35,672.43 $35,672.43
(G019C) This change order increases the line item amount for 12" DIP to replace 12" RCP pipe to avoid subsurface 

conflicts.

Underground Utilities Corporation
826437725 NJDEP 3/3/2022 6/15/2022 $207,317.57 $207,317.57

(G021C) This change order is to relocate a water main in the intersection of 14th and Hudson Streets to allow the new 

stormwater piping to be installed.

Underground Utilities Corporation
826437725 NJDEP 2/24/2022 6/15/2022 $151,971.98 $151,971.98

(G023C) This change order increases a number of contract line items and change order unit quantities to account for 

additional materials and efforts to perform newly proposed work.

Underground Utilities Corporation

826437725 NJDEP 2/23/2022 6/15/2022 $192,892.50 $192,892.50

(G024C) This change order includes funds for the contractor to provide transportation by an A-901 licensed transporter 

as required by a new law that took effect on January 14, 2022.  Underfround Utilities is not a licensed A-901 transporter 

and required the services of a licensed transporter.
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